28 April 2012

Mr Lin Tsuen Tian
Chairman
Taiwan Taxi Company

No.4-14, Chengzai

Taoyuan

Dear Mr Lin

Subject: Problem withTaxi Service

I am writing to complain about the service of tax number 9718 on 14 April 2012. 
My friends and I ordered the taxi through your dispatcher and instructed the driver to go from National Central University to Chungli train station.  We were surprised to find that
 the taxi driver didn’t even know the way to the train station, the most popular destination in any town.  In the end, we had to intervene and show him the way, which delayed our schedule by about half an hour and increased our fare from the usual NT$150 to NT$200.  
This is not the first time I encountered this problem with taxies from your company. I believe a professional taxi driver should be familiar with the vicinity, or his taxi should be equipped with GPS to direct the way. But both were missing from your taxies. We are not happy about the inconvenience this situation has caused us. 
As our loss in time and money cannot really be compensated, I would appreciate your looking into this matter to make sure your company fulfills the “3G” (GPS, GPR, and GIS) promise and to ensure this problem will not happen again. 

Yours sincerely 

Tasi Sung Min

